FAO: CoSO

Statement from LESBIAN LINE
Lesbian Line herewith resigns from CoSO due to the unrelenting, undeserved and personal attacks against our representatives over a protracted period of time.  We have taken this decision after due consideration given the recent campaign of victimisation, bullying and harassment being directed at our Members. It ill behoves any of us in this sector to behave in a way that brings the sector into disrepute – but particularly when it is a fabricated nonsense shrouded in vitriolic, unsubstantiated attacks aimed to discredit the exemplary and effective track record of two exceptional volunteers campaigning for a near combined 20 years of positive and groundbreaking social justice work.   
Lesbian Line’s representatives have the complete support of the Collective; they have acted and continue to act with the utmost integrity in the pursuit of equality, human rights and social justice. As a result it has become untenable for our people to remain in any contact whatsoever with the perpetrators of such behaviour.  As a result Lesbian Line resigns from CoSO Management Committee and CoSO membership forthwith.    

As a Founder Member Organisation of CoSO Lesbian Line takes this action with regret but reiterates that the situation has become such that we will not be associated with such people or their behaviour.  Any further correspondence from such sources will be rejected unread. 
We will continue to act in the interests of our demographic as we have for the past 30 years and take this opportunity to thank all those who have / will join with us in celebrating this great anniversary year.  
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